MUNICIPALITY OF ANCHORAGE

907-343-4333

Heritage Land Bank

Mayor Dan Sullivan

November 24, 2009

Mr. Rodney Powell
P.O. Box 111605
Anchorage AK 99511-1605

Dear Mr. Powell:

Thank you for your response concerning the jeep trail into Section 36. This is actually the
temporary legal access provided to those property owners at the eastern boundary of the
section. The Municipality and Heritage Land Bank have struggled with vandalism issues in
this area, and will continue to post signs and give warnings to those individuals who trespass
and/or destroy public property.

I have requested that our land management officers review and post additional signs and to
make certain that signage is up to date in the hopes that this might slow down future
violations. Additionally, we will attempt to contact the property owners that need use of the
jeep road and determine if additional measures can be taken.

The HLB does take trespass and vandalism seriously, and is prepared to prosecute violations.
This shall remain a policy of HLB as we attempt to preserve and safeguard municipal assets.

Thank you again for being vigilant and helping us protect hillside parcels owned by the
Municipality and especially Section 36.

i1lliam M. Mehner, Director
Heritage Land Bank and
Real Estate Services
Municipality of Anchorage

CC: Bear Valley Community Council
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